
.

.

$SMUDSACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL UTILITY DISTRICT O 6201 S Street, Box 15830, Sacramento, California 95813; (916) 452-3211

December 14,1982

DIRECTOR OF NUCLEAR REACTOR REGULATION
ATTENTION JOHN F STOLZ CHIEF
OPERATING REACTORS BRANCH 4
US NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON DC 20555

DOCKET 50-312
RANCHO SEC0 NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION
UNIT N0 1
EMERGENCY OPERATIONS FACILITY

This letter is in response to a telephone conversation between D. G. Raasch
(District) and John F. Stolz (NRC) on November 22, 1982, and provides clari-
fication as requested.

The District's response to Generic Letter 81-10 includes the following
letters:

June 1, 1981
August 3, 1981
October 26, 1981
April 23, 1982
July 16,1982
August 13, 1982
September 22, 1982

The District is making no provisions for a backup EOF. The General Office
Annex located at 1826 - 61st Street is 23 miles from the Rancho Seco site,
and no backup is reconnended. The protection factor concept is not relevant
at this distance.

The latest E0F floor plan was distributed to:

Sacramento County Emergency Operations Division
Amador County Office of Emergency Services AfogSan Joaquin County Office of Emergency Services
State of California Office of Emergency Services
FEMA Region IX
NRC Region V
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for review and comment. Final comments'are due December 10, 1982. The'
District will-then sit down with our A&E Consultant and establish a
construction / renovation-schedule. The District is unable to establish
a completion date at this time. .

The EOF site approval was transmitted via a November 9, 1982, letter.

(L hdh
John J. Mattimoe
General Manager
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